
F. No 1-9/2007-WL-I 

Government of India 


Ministry of Environment and Forests 

(Wildlife Division) 


*** 

Paryavaran Bhawan 

eGO Complex, Lodhi Road, 
New Delhi-ll0003 

Dated:~ May, 2013 
~ 

The Chief Secretaries, 

The Chief Wildlife Wardens, 

All State/Union Territories, 

Government of India. 


Sub: Submission of proposals for declaration of Eco-sensitive zone around National 
Parks and Sanctuaries-reg. 

Sir, 
Kindly refer to this Ministry'S letter of even no. dated 18th February 2013, wherein the 

State Governments were requested to forward proposals for notification of Eco-sensitive 
zones around National Parks and Sanctuaries, by 15th May 2013. 

In response to the said letter the Ministry has received few proposals in this regard. 
Proposals for all the PAs are still to be received. It is therefore, requested to kindly send the 
proposals for notification of Eco-sensitive Zone with due endorsement of the State 
Government on or before 15th May 2013. 

Yours faithfully, 

Copy to: 

1. 	 NIC Cell- with a request to kindly upload the same on the official website of the 

Ministry. 


